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CR110-2015 Appointment to HoCo Housing Commission
barbara. nye@comcast. net
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2015 7:48 AM
To: CouncilMail

Dear Howard County Council:

I recently learned that Chris Oxenham is up for an appointment to the Howard County Housing
Commission.

My husband and I moved to Howard County in 2006, and met Chris in 2010 as our circle of
friends expanded. He strikes me as a perfect fit for this commission. He absolutely loves
Howard County and I believe, has lived in Howard County all his life. Chris has a professional
background in finance, so well understands the complexities of affordable housing and its
importance to the diversity of Howard County. He has been involved in the community
since before I knew him; we have attended multiple charitable events with Chris.

One of the things I appreciate about Chris is his integrity. I have no doubt that he would treat
his fellow commission members as well as County Council board members with the utmost
respect and professionalism. I completely support his nomination. He would be a great asset
to the Housing Commission.

Barbara Nye, Elkridge
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